
School Board Meeting:     February 22, 2016 
 
Subject:       Class Size Report 
 
Presenter:       Anita Underberg 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
None 
 

 
DESCRIPTION: 
 

Class sizes increased slightly at the elementary level since the October 2015 
report.   This can be attributed to an increase in enrollment of 42 students.  At 
the high school level, the decrease in average class size can be attributed to the 
increase in number of PSEO and shared time students and a slight decrease in 
overall enrollment since the October report. 
 
   October January 
Elementary  23.62  23.79 
Middle School 28.74   28.70 
High School  30.56  29.63 
 
 
 
 
 

 


